PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN of NEKIMI
Notice is hereby given that a Public Test
of the electronic voting equipment to
be used at the November 6,2018
election will be conducted at the
Nekimi Town Hall, 3790 Pickett Road,
on Tuesday, October 30, 2018 at 3:00 p.m.
in accordance to Chapter 5, Sec. 5.84 of the
Wisconsin State Statutes.

 Election Inspector Meeting to follow at 4PM to discuss upcoming election.

                                    		
Kelsey Barthels, Clerk
Town of Nekimi
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